
 

           

            

           21/02/16 

Dear Prof. Dr. Roberto VERALDI, 

 

University of Gaziantep, Faculty of  Nizip Education and II. International Education 

and Social Social Sciences Symposium in Turkish Cultural Area are pleased to inform you 

that you had been nominated a member in Advisory Board and Organizing Committee of the 

symposium. 

 The symposium will be held Gaziantep/ Nizip, TURKEY between 5th-8th of May, 

2016. 

 Sincerely yours, 

 

In behalf of Symposium Organizing Committee  

 

       
Asst. Prof. Dr. Hakan YALAP    Prof. Dr. Mehmet ÖZASLAN  

Vice Chairman of the Symposium    Chairman of the Symposium 


